




 







CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
June 22–25, 2015  

9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. 
  

We Believe in Prayer 
  

  

  

  

  
  

  

For children age 4 (as of August 15, 2015)  

through rising 5th graders. 
  

Suggested Cost $20 per child  
  

Reservations Needed by 

Monday, June 1, 2015 

MONDAY, MAY 25, THE CATHEDRAL  

OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED FOR  

MEMORIAL DAY.  

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES AT CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, GO TO christcathedral.org/give. 

WEATHER ADVISORIES: When inclement weather strikes, 

please check the Cathedral website, christcathedral.org, for 

current notices about schedules at the Cathedral.

SUMMER MISSION TRIPS 2015 
  

This summer our youth have two amazing opportunities to experience 

the world and serve God inside and outside of Nashville, 

Tennessee.  Mission trips include project work, shared meals, 

connections with members of the community, morning and evening 

prayer, and reflection, socializing and fun. Through these experiences, 

our youth build friendships, create bonds with people in the 

community they serve, and deepen their Christian faith.  
  

URBAN MISSION-NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE JUNE 22-26. Urban 

Mission is an overnight “mini-camp” for our middle school youth. 

Open to youth in rising grades 6-8. Cost is $200.  
  

URBAN ADVENTURE-NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA JULY 11-19*. 

Urban Adventure is a week-long domestic experience for our high 

school youth. This year our adventure will take us to New Orleans 

as we partner with Church of the Annunciation and St. Bernard 

Project. Open to youth in grades rising 9-12. Cost is $400.  
  

*We’ll begin our drive on late Saturday afternoon on July 11 

and return by noon on July 19. Our work-week will be July 12-18.  
  

You can pay a $75 deposit (non-refundable) to hold your spot or 

pay all the fee in its entirety. All remaining balances are due by 

June 1. 
  

To register go to: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ccc-summer-

mission-trips-tickets-15490420264 

  

For more information, please contact  

Alison Bocking at abocking@christcathedral.org or  

Mary Gail Compton at mgcompton@christcathedral.org. 

EDUCATION FOR MINISTRY (EfM)   
  

EfM is a Christian education and formation program 

developed by the School of Theology at Sewanee, 

which takes place at Episcopal churches across the 

country and online. EfM covers the basics of a theological 

education in the Old and New Testaments, church history, 

liturgy, and theology with emphasis on theological 

reflection. Students enroll for one year at a time, and complete 

the course in four years. More information is available on the 

EfM website, Sewanee.edu/EfM. The cost is $350/year. Partial 

scholarships may be available. Christ Church groups meet on 

Tuesday evenings or Wednesday mornings during the academic 

year and each has room for a limited number of new students. 

Enrollment for new and returning students is underway now on 

a first-come first-served basis. The registration deadline is 

August 3. If you are interested in beginning or continuing 

participation, please contact Becky Rochford, 

brochford@christcathedral.org or 615.255.7729. 

MAY ECONOMIC JUSTICE CHALLENGE:  
REDUCE THE PACKAGING WE USE 

Grant that we, remembering the account we must one day give, 

may be faithful stewards of your good gifts. (BCP, p 259).  
  

One way of being faithful stewards of the gifts 

of creation is not to use more than is necessary. 

This month, we challenge you to pay attention to 

how much packaging is in things you use and 

work to reduce your use of packaging.  A few 

easy ways to start: Bring reusable bags whenever you shop (keep 

some handy in your car or purse). When making purchasing choices, 

consider the amount and type of packaging, and give preference to 

items with less and/or recyclable packaging. Bring your own travel 

mug to the coffee shop and your own refillable water bottle to 

work. Let's work this month to follow the common “Reduce, 

reuse, recycle” mantra for good creation stewardship!  

WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY 
  

The Wednesday Bible Study will begin the book of Acts on June 10. 

This is a good opportunity to join the group at the beginning of a 

new book. You might be especially interested if you have been 

watching A.D. The Bible Continues, which focuses on the first ten 

chapters of Acts. Join us as we read, question, and debate. We 

discuss one chapter per week and no other preparation is necessary. 

Feel free to drop in at 11 a.m. Wednesdays in the Wheeler Room. 

mailto:brochford@christcathedral.org


CATHEDRAL FLOWERS 
 

The beautiful flowers you see in the 

Cathedral every Sunday are placed to the 

glory of God and often in thanksgiving 

for or in memory of a loved one. They 

express the generosity of those who 

contribute to our Flower Fund. Cost: 

$150. To give flowers on an upcoming 

Sunday, contact Peggy Tucker at 615.255.7729 

or ptucker@christcathedral.org. 

HAVE YOU REMEMBERED CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL IN YOUR WILL? 

WEAPON-FREE: The Cathedral clergy and Vestry have 

declared the Cathedral to be a weapon-free place of worship, prayer, 

study, and fellowship, as a sign of Eucharistic peace. Please leave 

any weapons you are licensed to carry at home or in your car when you 

visit Christ Church Cathedral.  

PARISH WEEKEND AWAY 

AUGUST 28-30, 2015 

NaCoMe CONFERENCE CENTER 
  

Here begins the wonderful story of 

Jesus the Messiah, the Son of God. 

(Mark 1:1) Come hear and experience 

the rest of the story by sharing the 

weekend with your family and 

friends. Special guest and professional 

storyteller Michael Williams will join 

us and perhaps tell a story or two. 
  

Come get spiritually energized 

with mesmerizing stories and share 

camaraderie with your Parish family through such offerings as 

boat races, swimming, fishing, hiking, prayer labyrinth, climbing 

tower, zip line, music, campfire, and s’mores.   

  

Adult Lodging + Meals = $80 

Child 3-11 Lodging + Meals = $50 

Youth  12-18 Lodging +Meals = $60 

Families of 5 or more = $275 
  

REGISTER  

eventville.com/event/16529507201/ 
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT  
Christina Isbell, 615.479.0229 

christinaisbell22@yahoo.com 

BREAKING BREAD AT 6 
 

Beginning October 18, the Cathedral will add a fourth Sunday  
Liturgy, gathering in the evening.  

  

Informal worship in the tradition of Common Prayer. 
Hymns accompanied by local musicians. 
Come as you are. Come with a friend. 

All are Welcome! 
  

Watch for more details over the summer and begin spreading the word! 

EPISCOPAL CHURCHMEN OF TENNESSEE  

69TH ANNUAL LAYMEN’S CONFERENCE,  

AUGUST 14-16, 2015 
  

All men are invited to “come to the mountain...for 

renewal, refreshment, and reflection”. The conference 

will feature as speakers the Reverend Ian Morgan 

Cron, Dr. Jim Bailey, and the Reverend Charles 

Maynard. Activities will include a BBQ cooking 

contest, bluegrass jam, choir, hiking, sports, and 

more. Go online at tnchurchmen.org to register and 

learn more about the event. 

BAPTISMAL FONT 
 

Given to the Glory of God and to Christ Church. in 1887, the font was a gift to the Parish by the rector, Rev. William 

Graham, who had been born in Scotland.  Of Sicilian marble, the font was designed for the first Scottish Exhibition 

in Edinburgh in 1886.  Symbols are carved on the sides of the font. 

 

Under the floor of the Baptistery is the only known immersion pool in an Episcopal Church in Tennessee. Old Christ 

Church, at the corner of High and Church, also had an immersion pool.  The Parish Registers reveal that only two 

baptisms by immersion took place in Old Christ Church and three in the present church. 

The Cathedral Archives is assembling a detailed report of all Gifts, Memorials, and Bequests from 1831 through 2014. This mat erial was 

produced through research of the Vestry Minutes, church bulletins, newsletters and the annual reports of Christ Church Cathedral and Davidson 

County Will records. For more information, go to archives.christcathedral.org or refer to the Book of Remembrance in the Wheeler Room. 




